
American Legion Post 1819 
 

Upcoming Service Project 

24 or 25 September 2022 

 
American Legion Post 1819 will again be partnering with Air 

Force ROTC Detachment 867 for the post-Labor Day cleanup of 

Route 12, from the Mobil station to Tops Friendly Market (3 

miles), on Saturday, 24 Sep or Sunday, 25 Sep.  Volunteers are 

welcome! 

 

To volunteer or request additional information please contact 

Brett Nelson, Post 1819 Service Officer, at (571) 379-6111 or 

brett.nelson22@gmail.com.  You may also contact the USAF 

ROTC Detachment 867 in room 103 of Jackman Hall or (802) 

485-2460. 
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